Transfer Station Update September 26, 2022

- 1) We issued eight new stickers this past weekend for a total of 2263 vehicle stickers.
- 2) We had 171 items taken from the swap shop this weekend for a total of 6523 items since it opened. We will be closing the Swap Shop on the first of October
- 3) We had to have both bulkies and a cardboard container emptied this week. We also had to have the metal container emptied. This was the second time in two weeks.
- 4) We have painted the bottle rooms. Many thanks to the American Legion and the Tacoma Lakes Association for their donations of paint and siding
- 5) We are in process to clean up the refrigerators and air conditioners from out back of the Swap Shop. The Freon was removed and now we can get rid of the appliances.
- 6) We are still waiting for the third pad to be poured. It will be a great thing to have all the recyclable containers up together which will facilitate the resident usage.
- 7) We have the bus hog back and will attempt to use it this week end.

Respectfully Submitted

John A. Upham